23rd May, 1961.

G. Ribbans, Esq., Department of Spanish, The University, Sheffield.

Dear Geoff,

Good old Aramon: I can only say my first request for a name and giving him a deadline was on 19th December 1960. He replied 25th February, and I, after getting opinions, on 15/3. I can't remember when he contacted you, but I was a good deal later.

Anyway I have written to the External Academic Registrar and London, Director Extra-Mural Studies Manchester (a new course I understand) and St. Giles School of English (Oxford). As Vilanova has files, can't tell which Vallverdú went on in Oxford.

Would you write Nina, and tell her Cambridge full up and say we are doing best but she must understand that reply was rather late etc.... I'll keep in touch and let you know what turns up.

As ever,

R